
Hello THSC Friend,

February isn’t just for cutting out paper hearts and making Valentine’s … there’s
a lot to celebrate this month! What are some things you can do?

You can make silly Groundhog Day cupcakes ...

You can experiment with shadow puppets ...

You could celebrate Presidents’ Day and learn stories about the heroes of our
nation ...

Or, explore other cultures by making paper lanterns for Chinese New Year!

Hope your month is extra festive,

Stephanie Lambert, THSC Executive Director

How to Withdraw from Public School in Texas

Fears about how to lawfully and officially withdraw from public school can be
one of the main obstacles to homeschooling. Let us shed some light on how
easy the process is!

Read more...

https://homeeducator.com/resources/publications/
https://www.keyingredient.com/recipes/2885955033/groundhog-day-cupcakes/
https://lessons4littleones.com/2015/02/01/groundhog-day-activities-science-experiments-patterns-puppet-game-history/#:~:text=Attach%20the%20groundhog%20pattern%20to,shadow%20will%20be%20each%20time.
https://www.thehomeschoolmom.com/homeschool-lesson-plans/office-of-the-president-of-the-united-states/
https://www.thehomeschoolmom.com/homeschool-lesson-plans/chinese-new-year/
https://thsc.org/how-to-withdraw-from-public-school-in-texas/
https://www.neuhaus.org/homeschool


Did you know that THSC members have access to over $600 in special
members-only discounts? 

To save on dual credit courses, learning materials, online resources, and
more, join THSC today!

The Benham Brothers will be speaking at our THSC Called to Teach in-person
Convention this year! Want to hear from them early? Check out this episode of
the Compelled Podcast to listen in on their fascinating conversation.

THSC’s Patrick Henry College Scholarship

One great resource provided by THSC is the Patrick Henry College
Scholarship. Each year, THSC awards up to $6,000 in scholarships for Texas
homeschool graduates applying to Patrick Henry College (PHC)!

Join THSC Today!

Register for Convention

Apply Today

https://thsc.org/member-benefits/
https://www.convention.thsc.org/
https://www.convention.thsc.org/
https://compelledpodcast.com/benham-brothers
https://thsc.org/apply-patrick-henry-scholarship/
https://portal.thsc.org/user
https://www.convention.thsc.org/
https://thsc.org/apply-patrick-henry-scholarship/


***

“You shall love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul and
with all your might. And these words that I command you today shall be on your
heart. You shall teach them diligently to your children, and shall talk of them
when you sit in your house, and when you walk by the way, and when you lie
down, and when you rise.”
-Deuteronomy 6:5-7
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